Planning application ref 2015/6385/P
Address 43 Burghley Road
London NWS5 1UH

My address

41 Burghley Road
Kentish Town
London NW5 1UH

Ref the above

We completed an official objection to the above application last night . We have received
confirmation that you received our objection

1 wanted to add that one of our main concerns about the proposed works is the fact that we
have suffered severe subsidence historically in our road due to the soil type we believe the
evacuation is a real threat of damage to our foundations and party walls Also there will be
parking problems in an already busy street , massive noise pollution , dust contamination,and
will alter the look of the facade so its not in keeping with the street

Etc etc

Please confirm receipt of this email

Linda Benson

Sent from my iPhone



I
We also have a history of significant subsidence in our street due to soil type Regards Linda
Benson

Sent from my iPhone

> 0n 5 Jan 2016, at 18:14, <planning@camden.gov.uk> <planning@camden.gov.uk> wrote:
>

> We formally object to the planning application for 43 Burghley Road,

> as need more time to explore and consider the potential impact on the

> structure of our property, as well as the insurance risks. Also we

> have to consider the personal & environmental impact on ourselves,

> particularly myself who took early retirement due to health issues and

> will be at home during the day and will have to suffer the inevitable

> noise & disruption

> Comment Type is Objection
>
>



